
Letter from Mary C., Region 4 Chair 
 
The deadline for Region 4 Intergroups to choose their new Region has been moved to March 
31, 2024. We moved the date at the request of the other Region Chairs and Trustees to give 
them more time to prepare for welcoming new Intergroups to their Regions. 
 
What does this mean for Unity Intergroup? By March 31, 2024, you’ll need to let Meg and me 
(Mary C.) know which Region your Intergroup has selected.  
 
Action Steps 

1. Discuss which Region your Intergroup will align with. Consider geography and related 
expenses, including the cost of sending Intergroup Reps to the Region Assemblies. 

 
2. Let Mary C. and Meg M. know which Region you will align with by March 31, 2024. Mary 

and Meg will then notify the new Region of your decision. 
 

3. Mary and Meg will help facilitate notifying the World Service Office (WSO) in late June 
or early July.  

 
Note: We’re happy to invite the new Region Trustees and Chairs to our monthly Community 
Conversations in January and February. Please let us know which ones you'd like to hear from 
as soon as possible so we can get on their calendars. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you, 
Mary C., flow2growr4@gmail.com 
Meg M., r4trustee@gmail.com 
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